South Gloucestershire Council 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 (AS AMENDED) 

SECTION 14 (2) 

Notice is hereby given that the South Gloucestershire Council in pursuance of the provisions contained within the above Act will for a period of up to 21 Days commencing on 14th March 2023
prohibit *ANY Pedestrian
proceeding along FOOTPATHS NETWORK MALLARD CLOSE BY 24 TO 68
The above restriction is necessary because cable installation works are being executed on or near the carriageway consequent upon which is the need to avoid danger to road users, and the operatives engaged upon the works and serious damage to the road.

ALTERNATIVE ROUTE

The Alternative Route for Pedestrians is via (Signed Diversion) Mallard Close Footpaths Network
*These works are anticipated to occupy the highway on 14/03/23 – 20/03/23 only.
DATED  27/02/23           SIGNED        Mark King
                                                                Head of Street Care

Broad Lane Offices

BS37 7PN                                            

